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NNAUSA INC. 

February 14, 2014. 

 

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 

 

IN THE MATTER OF  NNAUSA INVITATIO N AND RESPONSE TO THE 

ABA SOUTH SECTION OF THE NIGERIAN NATIONAL CONFERENCE 

 

1. On  February 9, 2014,  NNAUSA received a special invitation for submission 

of a Position Paper (specific to the National Conference) from the Chairperson 

of the Abia State Technical Committee on the Nigerian Conference, Aba 

South.  

2. On February 11, 2014, NNAUSA members (60 individuals whose numbers 

were listed on the Teleconference post-conference log) dialed in and 

deliberated on the content of  said Position Paper. The deliberations were 

subsequently articulated  paying close attention to the call’s terms of reference. 

3. On February 13, 2014, the NNAUSA Secretariat send the Position Paper to the 

Conference Chairperson, Elder Paul C Ananaba, SAN. The submission was 

immediately followed by a phone call in which our SAN  assured NNAUSA 

that its position will be accorded due audience, and will form a part of the  

Committee’s recommendations up to the Federal level. 

4. On February 14, 2014, NNAUSA received a formal letter from the Chair of the 

Committee. In his words,  “NNAUSA's paper which was presented by 

Barrister Onuoha, was highly commended for its content, value and 

relevance. On behalf of the Committee, I hereby convey our appreciation to 

NNAUSA leadership and members for this patriotic act of ensuring due 

representation of Ngwaland at such critical time. The Committee observed that 

you had limited time, yet you fulfilled your obligation.” 

5. The President, M. B. O. Eguzouwa and the National Executive Committee, on 

behalf of NNAUSA extend  our appreciation to Elder Paul C. Ananaba, SAN 

and his team for reaching out to the umbrella organization of Ngwas in the 

USA and North America on this matter. Our thanks also go to NNAUSA 

members for their responsive participation in the affairs of our homeland. 

 

Sincerely, 

KingsleyUChigbu-. 

Kingsley Chigbu 

General Secretary. 
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